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I would like to express my opposition to the proposed changes to Oregon law presented in HB 2932. 
Specifically prohibiting courts from inquiring about a defendants immigration status is diametrically 
opposed to the appropriate actions by the court. 
The bill demonstrates the Oregon legislature's willful disregard for the state's obligation to the Republic 
of States. 
 


